Newsletter
WLHA 2013

Hope everyone had a good 2012! As we approach another year, hopefully
we still have everyone’s help; it is greatly appreciated. People from our association
have helped by cutting the grass, weedwacking the picnic area; anyone can help, so
if you feel something needs to be done, do it; that’s what makes our picnic/beach
area one of the nicest around. Extra black bags are hung on barrels, so if you see
they are full, please pull it, but you have to take it to your dumpster. The chaining
of the picnic tables and barrels are working out very well, we did get new
bathroom doors, which are nice.

There is a concern about the channels with the sludge (muck), it has become
hard to get the boats out onto the lake, so we are looking into dry pellet enzymes
that have 5 applications and those would take away about 3-4 inches of the sludge.
It is a problem that will keep getting worse.

If you have a boat tied up, please keep that area clean and clear. When
everything looks good and nice we have a lot less trouble down there and we can
all enjoy the beach. We have 1 new director, Troy Zell who has been an asset to
the association.

Coming to a close: Dues are $20.00, anyone who wanted to contribute to the
cleaning of the channels, please make a note in with any extra money.

Three meetings will be held this year at the beach pavilion starting at 10 a.m.
Sunday, May 26"

Saturday, July 6™

Sunday, Sept. 1%

See you all this summer!! God Bless

Opening of the beach will be Saturday, May 18" at 9 a.m. Help would be
appreciated.

Pat Abbott
Secretary
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